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Comments: Hello, 

I'm writing in support of proposal for the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal #NP-3479. In

addition, the withdrawal area should be expanded to the entirety of the Black Hills. It is crucial to respect the Ft.

Laramie Treaty, mining in the Black Hills violates the treaty. This proposal should pass to protect water quality

and cultural values on this sacred land. We should respect the land and its people. Please pass this proposal. 

Thank you, 

Abigail


